
 
 



 



From: Aaron Fuller <aaron@fullerwoodcraft.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 7:30 PM
To: *Benton Elections <ELECTIONS@bentoncountyor.gov>
Subject: Re: Sel101 fuller

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ok Darla,
You have my permission to add the additional information below:
I am running for the council position representing Ward 4

My previous government experience has been as the council position for Ward 4 in the
City of Adair since 2021.

Please feel free to amend or reword as needed.

Thank you for your help with this!!

Aaron Fuller
Fuller Woodcraft, LLC
CCB 206151
(541)224-3305




